
 

 
 
 
 
 

CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 
28th MARCH 2025 

 
This year’s school Cross Country Carnival will be held on Friday 28 March on 
the school oval. All students, who are turning 8 years old this year and above, 
are eligible to participate in the Cross Country Carnival. The alternative date 
will be Friday 4th April 2025. 
 
The carnival will begin at approximately 9:15 am and will finish around 11:00 
am. The students will be involved in running a cross-country course around 
the school.  
 
Students need to wear appropriate shoes, school sports uniforms, and hats 
and bring extra water to drink. Some areas of the course will be wet and 
muddy. 
 
We would also like to invite any parents/caregivers to assist as Course 
Marshals. If you are available, please complete the form below and return to 
Mr Fink or Mr Silvers by Thursday 27th March.  
 
Parents & Carers are welcome to attend and watch their children take part in 
the event. 
 
Thank you for your support. We are sure that it will be a great day for all 
involved. 
 
 
 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 2025 
PARENT/CARER HELPERS 

 
I can assist with the Cross Country Carnival on Friday 28th March. 
 
Name of person helping: _____________________________________. 
 
Contact Child: ____________________________________ of class ________. 
 
Contact number: _______________________________________. 

 


